Good morning,

| am emailing to express my objections to the Lea Castle quarry. My children attend
Heathfield Knoll school so will be detrimentally impacted by an open quarry in such
proximity to the school.

As per the original rejection decision, the risks of reduced air quality (from quarry dust,
and associated vehicle use) for the local population, including hundreds of children,
and the risk of job losses from businesses closing, far outweighs the benefits to the
local economy.

Regards,

Barry Lewis



